

BEECROFT - CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST INCORPORATED P.O. BOX 31, BEECROFT, N.S.W. 2119

LIERA

BULLETIN

JUNE 1997

Registered by Australia Post Publication Number NBH5324

^{Pres}ident Betty Grant Phone 9876 3521

Secretary Vic Batten Phone 9484 6714

PUBLIC MEETING 8.00pm TUESDAY, 8th July 1997 PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH HALL MARY STREET, BEECROFT

POST M2 FEEDBACK FORUM

The next meeting of the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust will give residents the opportunity of the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust will give residents. the next meeting of the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust will give residents of the opportunity to discuss any issues or concerns they may have now the M2 characters any issues or concerns they may have now the Motorway and operating, including associated local traffic matters. This will be your thance to raise local traffic issues and those relative to the Motorway and the operation with the operation wi The Panel of Panel of Panel of Panel of Panel of the RTA. The Panel of experts will consist of members of the RTA, Police and Committee representatives from the RTA, Police and Council, and members of the motorway have been requested to provide Council, and members of the Traffic and Road Safety Branch of Traffic and panel representative. Local Member Barry O'Farrell who has been working some time to Panel representative. Local Member Barry O'Farrell who has been working the some time to develop a traffic plan for the area will also join the panel.

1997 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL Thank 1997 Wew to all those members who have renewed their membership for the 1997 our lift however the slipped your mind then please use the 1997. If however this may have slipped your mind then please use the ^{Coupon} below.

below.		CIVIC TRUST INC.	Single \$6.00
Mem. B	EECROFT CHELTENHAN Family \$12.0	OO CIVIO	
Membership Subscription	on		gn - 4 - 11 - 11 - 11 - 11 - 11 - 11 - 11
g detaile.	(please print)		
Add-		21 BEECROFT 2119	
Telephone:			
	PO Bo	ox 31 BEECROFT 2119	

Post to: The Treasurer, PO Box 31 BEECRO

One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where is that now?) or the proposal for a new fire station.

ML

BEECROFT CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST - 1997 COMMITTEE MEMBERS

The following members now form the Committee of the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust

President Beecroft Betty Grant Vice Presidents Rod Howard Beecroft Cheltenham Brian Thompson Secretary Beecroft Vic Batten Treasurer Beecroft Wayne Yeo Publicity Officer Beecroft Peter Salier Parks Convenor Beecroft Ross Walker Housing/Planning Rod Howard (Convenor) Liaison

Ross Walker David Meldrum Roads Convenor Beecroft Michael Richardson Committee Cheltenham Glyn Evans Beecroft Ray Kidd Beecroft David Meldrum Cheltenham Bob Raymond

A WALK IN THE BUSH - COMMUNE WITH NATURE

The highly popular Spring Walk will be held this year in conjunction with the Beech Spring Festival. The date has been set to the second with the Beech Spring Festival. Spring Festival. The date has been set for Sunday 7th September 1997, when fi weather is almost guaranteed we hope, so mark it in your diary now! Residents are reminded that Council conducts regular guided bush walks each weeker. These walks are free and cover areas. These walks are free and cover areas of Pennant Hills Park and the Berowra Valley. new program is now available from Council, bookings are essential though and can made by contacting Council on the council of made by contacting Council on 'phone 9847 6853.

1997 BEECROFT SPRING FESTIVAL

Arrangements are under way for this year's Spring Festival which will be held from to 21st September. Past Festivals born to 21st September. Past Festivals have been very popular and a great way for the group. community to get together, however these events do not just happen, they rely community to get together. David White David Whi group of dedicated people. David White, President of the Beecroft Chamber Commerce, has told us the organising committee needs a secretary to help in organisation of this year's Festival David D organisation of this year's Festival. David would like to hear from anyone who par on the beech of the Beech of the Beech of help to spare some time to assist in this great are spare some time to assist in this great community event. If you can help, contact The The True of the spare o

The Trust is planning to re introduce the E.J.Richards trophy competition for children art in conjunction with the Festival art in conjunction with the Festival.

BULLETIN DISTRIBUTION

The Trust is looking for a volunteer to distribute the Bulletin in the Day and Cobran ab area. This is a good way to meet the points. area. This is a good way to meet the neighbours, in fact you will only be called on 39.

Thank your can help please size D. 4 times a year. If you can help please give Pam Conrow a call on 'phone 9484 39 Thank you.

TELECOMMUNICATIONS TOWER

The Trust applauds the recent efforts of residents to prevent the construction of telecommunications tower in the Pennant Hills of the construction of the construction of telecommunications tower in the Pennant Hills of the construction of the co telecommunications tower in the Pennant Hills Golf Club. The site is within 30 metres less deposite. homes. It is hoped the Golf Club will co-operate in having the tower relocated to an a less dangerous to local residents less dangerous to local residents.